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8 NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION,, e,

5 t WASHINGTON, D. C. 20G55

%,..... July 22, 1994

i

MEMORANDUM FOR: Charlear Merfftg; Electrical Engineer
'

Electrical Engineering Branch, NRR

FROM: William T. Russell, Director.

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation

SUBJECT: FOLLOW-UP ACTIONS TO NRR STANDING PANEL RE DPV ON
; UNCOORDINATED BREAKERS AT CATAWBA NUCLEAR STATION

.

In a memorandum to me dated May 6, 1994, you expressed a|

Differing Professional View (DPV) regarding the resolution of a breaker ;

!
;

coordination issue identified during an electrical distribution system"
i

; functional inspection (EDSFI) conducted at Catawba Nuclear Station. The NRR
4 i

Standing Panel for DPVs and DP0s reviewed your DPV. The result of their

j review is enclosed for your information.
;

j
'

William T. Russell, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation-

1

: Enclosure:
; As stated
i
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